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F.No. 20(1)/2014/Div-III/NPPA
Government of India
Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Pharmaceuticals
National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority”
Ph: 23345116,23345118, 23345122
Website: www.nppaindia.nic.in

5" / 3" Floor,
YMCA Cultural Centre Building,
1, Jai Singh Road, N. Delhi — 110001
Dated: 22.03.2017
CIRCULAR
Subject: Compliance on IPDMS

NPPA had vide notice dated 12.01.2017 issued instructions to all pharmaceutical
companies to register themselves and all their pharmaceutical products in IPDMS and also to
file all mandatory forms as provided in DPCO, 2013 through IPDMS. As the response from
companies was not very encouraging, despite various notices and meetings, NPPA was
constrained to issue an O.M on 01.02.2017, wherein compliance on IPDMS was made a
pre-requisite for consideration of the representations of the companies for retail price
approvals, and price calculation sheets(prior to price fixation) etc .

Subsequent to the meeting taken in the Department of Pharmaceuticals regarding
immediate compliance with IPDMS, many companies are sending requeSts for
deletion/correction of the entries in IPDMS, which they themselves have filed, stating various
reasons like duplicate entry, incorrect entry etc and also sending their personnel to this office
without any prior intimation or appointment. NPPA requires to verify the entries before
accepting such change requests of the companies.
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Considering time and space constraints, all companies are requested to send such
requests if any, for changes in IPDMS to be done by NPPA, by e-mail to nppa@nic.in and
not to send any personnel to NPPA office for this work, without getting prior appointment

for the same.
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(Roshni Sohni)

Director (M&E)
To,

All Pharmaceutical Companies,
All Pharmaceutical Industry Associations
Copy to:

PPS to Chairman, NPPA
PPS to Member Secretary, NPPA



